
Attention all visitors

We kindly ask that you defer your visit if you 
are experiencing the following symptoms:  
Fever, cough, sore throat, aches, shortness of 
breath, or any recent exposure to the flu or the 
COVID-19 virus.

As a precautionary measure only, we are 
following the CDC guidelines and requesting 
your assistance in protecting our loved ones 
during this cold and flu season. 

Please help yourself to our hand sanitizer and 
remember to wash your hands frequently. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation!


